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From: Lynda Graham |
Sent: September 24, 2018 9:11 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Bill 27

The Bill 27 should be sent back for re-consideration.
CKC will lose a lot of money (people not showing dogs) should that bill pass.
I think all CKC members would agree.

Lynda Graham





